
Welcome back! 

We are delighted to welcome everyone back to school at the start of this new school year.   

It has been lovely to see so many children looking so smart and proud in their school uniforms, thank you 
for your support with this. Please make sure every item of clothing is named so when your child is    
changing for PE, or jumpers and cardigans taken off in the warm weather, any item they misplace can be 
returned to them. 

We have made some changes to the school environment over the summer by installing lots of fantastic 
wall designs. Here are some examples, see whether your children can tell you where in school each of the 
wall designs are! 

 

 
A reminder that school now finishes at 3.20pm. The gates will open a few minutes before this so that you 
can walk around to classroom doors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After an exciting first few days, I hope that you all have a restful weekend and we look forward to    
seeing you on Monday. 

Mrs Bills  



6th September 2024 

PE 
PE will start properly next week, so please 

make sure you have your PE kits in school! 
 

Year 6 

Secondary School Applications  

 

The deadline for all applications is 
    

31 October 2024. 
    

Pupils have only just started Year 6 and parents    
already need to start thinking about next year! 

 

Over the next few weeks secondary schools will be 
holding open days so you can visit before making 

your online application. 

 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/school-
admissions/secondary-school-admissions 

Mon 9th 

Sept 
Year 5 & 6 

Tues 10th 

Sept 
Year 2 & 5 

Weds 11th 

Sept 
Year 1 & 3 

Thurs 12th 

Sept 
Year 4 & 6 

Fri 13th 

Sept 

Year 3 (3P Swimming) 

Year 2 & 4 

All classes are reading this    

wonderful book over the next 

few weeks: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ask your children all about it! 

CLUBS 

 

There are no clubs for the first few 

weeks. We are busily planning them 

and will send out more information 

over the next few days. 

 

Watch this space! 

PLEASE MAKE SURE CHILDREN ARE      

WEARING PLAIN BLACK 

SHOES/TRAINERS. 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/school-admissions/secondary-school-admissions
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/school-admissions/secondary-school-admissions



